
THE NOMINATIONS ARE IN FOR THE
LEADERSHIP DEVELOPMENT SUMMIT

Our very own Trevor Lippman was 1 of 24 attorneys selected by the State Bar of Wisconsin’s
Leadership Development Committee to participate in this year’s Leadership Development
Summit. This nomination follows up on Trevor’s recent three-year appointment by the State
Bar President, Mr. Ralph Cagle, to serve on the Continuing Legal Education Committee of the
State Bar of Wisconsin.

Trevor was selected to participate in the Leadership Development Summit because his
nominator felt that he has demonstrated a commitment to civic-mindedness, has shown a
capacity to lead, and possesses the personality and leadership skills that make others want
to follow his direction. These are attributes the State Bar of Wisconsin seeks in developing
the next generation of its leaders.

The Summit will be held on Friday, April 1, 2016, at the Monona Terrace in Madison for the
purpose of developing and encouraging the next generation of leaders both for the State Bar
and in the legal profession. The Summit brings participants together with key State Bar
leaders for direct interaction and discussion on leadership in the State Bar and legal
community today.
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